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March 4, 2015 
 
Planned Parenthood of Mid-Michigan (816810) 
C/O Danielle Terry  
3100 Professional Drive 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
 
SUBJECT: State Licensure Survey Findings for Above-Referenced Agency 
 
Dear Danielle Terry: 
 
A post annual follow up survey was conducted on February 20, 2015 at Planned 
Parenthood of Mid-Michigan located at 3100 Professional Drive, Ann Arbor, MI 48104.  
 
Participants included: 
• Elizabeth Martindale, Senior Health Center Manager, Planned Parenthood of Mid-

Michigan 
• Pam Lindsey RN, State Health Care Surveyor, MDLARA 
 
After verification of corrections related to containment of patient personal belongings, 
and changes in the instrument reprocessing area, R325.3825, the facility was found in 
compliance with state licensing rules. 
 
In addition it was noted the facility had just received wireless doorbells to be installed to 
meet the emergency call system requirement for the recovery room bathroom and in the 
patient cubicles, R325.3825.Verification of installation will occur during the facility’s next 
state survey. 
 
Based on survey findings, it was determined that the facility is in compliance with 
MCL333.20801 through 333.20821 and/or the Michigan Administrative Rules for 
freestanding surgical outpatient facilities R325.3801 through R325.3877. 
 

    
Pam Lindsey, RN, BSN, Surveyor 
Licensing and Regulatory Affairs 
State Licensing Section 
LindseyP@michigan.gov  
(P): 517-897-2093 
(F): 517-241-3354 

 


